#### **Brenda Arp**

From:

John Medcalf < john.medcalf@votec.net>

Sent:

Friday, August 1, 2025 4:30 PM

To:

Texas Admin

Cc:

Trevor Hayward; Randy Propp

Subject:

**VOTEC Customer Data** 

Many of you have questions regarding your data on VOTEC systems. I'd like to reassure you that **your** data is safe.

#### FOR CLOUD VEMACS AND VOTESAFE CUSTOMERS

We will be making the credentials for both your data and images available to the Secretary of State when appropriate security is defined and accepted.

I hope to have more info for you when the SOS office gets back to us.

Additionally, we've received inquiries regarding when we will be enabling the TEAM import/export functionality. In reviewing the latest VRU files forwarded by customers as of the morning of August 1, we found that they **still contain multiple duplicate records** that should not be in the file, which makes us question the integrity of the data. And we've heard that all VRU files have recently been taken down from the CDW, which may also indicate an issue.

Regarding the recent DPS files, we're finding that the order of the data fields does not match the order of the previous DPS files, and the <SignatureImage> field needed to return DPS data back to the TEAM system has been omitted.

# So we do not recommend importing VRU or DPS files at this time.

## Continued VOTEC involvement with TEAM communications will cease COB today.

We fully expect the intelligent people at the SOS and at VOTEC can define a graceful transition that will not threaten the proper processing of a single voter. Of course we can if we don't become a political football. You all are intelligent too but these contracts need to be between the SOS and VOTEC unless the SOS specifies differently.

Respect.

John Medcalf, VOTEC Chairman of the Board

800-348-6832

August 4, 2025 (Exhibit#3)

### **Brenda Arp**

From:

Trevor Hayward <trevor.hayward@votec.net>

Sent:

Friday, August 1, 2025 6:55 PM

To:

Trevor Hayward

Subject:

**VOTEC Leadership Announcement** 

**Follow Up Flag:** 

Flag for follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

This letter is to inform you that I have stepped down as CEO of VOTEC Corporation effective 7/30/25.

Additionally, Randy Propp has also stepped down as president of VOTEC.

John Medcalf remains the Chairman of The Board.

Please direct all correspondence to him at john.medcalf@votec.net.

I have very much appreciated the opportunity to serve you and your voters, and wish you the very best going forward.

Sincerely,

Trevor Hayward